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Display case for Uncommon Thread: The Life of Louise Mott
Miles. Abowe, one of the exhibit’s five fabric graphic panels.

Public History graduate assistants were
instrumental in moving forward many projects

at the Albert Gore Research Center this spring.
Aja Bain, Kayla Utendorf, and Rachel Smith
brought to fruition an exhibit first conceived last
year. Titled Uncommon Thread: The Life of Louise
Mott Miles (Class of 1928), the exhibit opened at
the end of March and will remain on display into
the fall. An online version of the exhibit will be

posted at a later date on the center’s website
(gorecenter.mtsu.edu).

The center also moved into the age of social
media. Tweets from the Miles diary written in
the 1920s can be followed (@ LouiseMottMiles,
and graduate assistants regularly post on the
center’s blog (gorecentermtsu.wordpress.
com). You can also follow the us Twitter (@
AGRCatMTSU) and Facebook, where we all
look forward to “Wacky Wednesday”—when
we present photos of unusual and strange items
from our diverse holdings.

Rachel Smith will stay on during the summer
as an archives technician to process the papers
of former congressman Bart Gordon (class of
1971). Smith joins Natalie Goodwin (M.A.
2011), who has continued as an archives tech-
nician processing previously closed portions of

the papers of Albert Gore Sr.

The center inaugurated an occasional brown
bag series in archival management. Our first
six guest speakers hailed from Metro Nashville
Archives, Nashville Public Library, Cheekwood
Art Museum, Tennessee State Library and
Archives, Disciples of Christ Historical Society,
and MTSU Information Technology. &




